
Important Dates 

 

24.03.17 - Red Nose Day  

31.03.17 - Last Day of Term  

03.04.17 - 17.04.17 - Half Term  

18.04.17 - First Day Back  

01.05.17 - Bank Holiday  

  **School Closed 

25.05.17 - Class Photos  

26.05.17 - School Disco  

26.05.17 - Last Day of Term 

29.05.17 - 02.06.17 - Half Term  

05.06.17 - First Day Back  

05.06.17 - Sports Week  

09.06.17 - Proposed Sports Day 

14.07.17 - Summer Fair  

21.07.17 - Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17 - Last Day of Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

We had a very successful World Book Day , Book Fair the sales total was £891.01 therefore the 

school will now receive £490 worth of free books. Thank you all for your support.  

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 17th March 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dibben  

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Red Nose’s 2017 

Red noses for Comic Relief are now on sale at £1 

each.  

On Friday 24th March we will be holding a ‘Bake 

sale’ from 8.30am each being sold for 

50p each.   Your child can also wear 

RED mufti for a donation but NO red hair 

or face painting. Thank you. 

Parentpay 

Please be reminded that all breakfast club and school meals need to paid for IN ADVANCE. 

Anyone owing £10 or more will be asked to provide a packed lunch until the debt has been 

paid and credit added. 

Thank you. 

ADVANCE NOTICE - SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 
School meal prices in Plymouth remain amongst the lowest in the region despite a decision 
by the Board of CATERed Limited to increase the price of a school lunch for the first time in 
six years. 
The new price for a hot, two-course school meal will be £2.10 for primary schools.   This 
means just a 10 pence increase or an additional 50 pence per week 
for those families who pay for the school lunches with effect from 
Tuesday 18th April. Can we please remind you that all meals need 
to be paid for  IN ADVANCE via ParentPay. 

Parking and Driving around the school 

grounds 

Please can I ask that all parents park safely and 

legally to ensure the continued safety of our  

children. Any concerns of unsafe driving or  

parking will continue to be reported to our local 

police force. Your cooperation is much            

appreciated.  

Thank you. 



WESTON MILL PARENT & CARER  

PARLIAMENT MEETING 

TUESDAY 21
ST

 MARCH AT 2PM  

IN THE STAFF ROOM 

An opportunity for you to share your views,             

suggestions and ideas with Alison, Chief Executive 

Officer 

Please register your interest at reception. 

   Many thanks 

Parent Workshop with Vicky 
I have a workshop being held here at school on March 29th at 9:15am for parents of      
children who have SEN. I will have 'Friends and Families' visiting to provide parents with 
information around support groups and activities, and the additional services they can offer. 
Parents are required to book onto the workshop by contacting Vicky to confirm a place.  
The workshop is for parents/carers only, there is no crèche facility provided. 

Two Y1 children were picked to go and view the STEM centre, as part of our new link in the MAT, and  
Sophie D and Finley E were chosen.  Well done! 

Nethercott Farm 

There are still some places 

available on this trip in    

November.  If your child is 

in Y3/4 please return your 

slip ASAP or come to the   

office to get another one.  


